
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
13 July 2021                               C136983 

 
 
Ti Lamusse 
fyi-request-15654-4db8cfe1@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Ti 
 
Thank you for your email of 4 June 2021, requesting information relating to prisoner 
incentives, employment and income schemes. Your request has been considered 
under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA). 
 
I am providing you notice that we have decided to release this information to you in 
full, however, it will take us some more time to prepare the information for release. 
We will send you the information as soon as possible. Please note, some information 
will be withheld from the document under section 9(2)(a) of the OIA, as making the 
information available would prejudice the privacy of any natural person. 
 
I trust the notice of this decision is of assistance. Should you have concerns with this 
response, I encourage you to raise them with Corrections. Alternatively, you are 
advised of your right to also raise any concerns with the Office of the Ombudsman. 
Contact details are: Office of the Ombudsman,  
PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.  
 
 
Ngā mihi  

 
Robert Jones 
Manager, Ministerial Services 
People and Capability 
 


